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There have been no substantiated claims that our current voting system is insecure. 

Voting by mail makes voting accessible to people that work less "traditional" 

schedules, people with mobility issues that are home bound, people that cannot 

afford to take time off to stand in line at voting booths, not to mention countless 

others that rely on this secure voting system to make their voices heard.  

 

This is voter suppression, and I vehemently oppose it.  


